
The City of Enderby is seeking architectural design and project management services for a new public 

pool and ancillary buildings.  As the project evolves, additional phases will involve detailed design and 

budgeting, construction contract documents, permitting, and project management. 

This project is in its early stages, and its progress will be dependent upon public and policy support as 

well as funding.  The initial task will involve conceptual sketches for public engagement purposes.  It is 

expected that future phasing and timelines will be established in collaboration with staff, based on the 

outcomes of the prior phases. 

The pool shall be designed primarily for outdoor use, but consideration shall be given to design options 

that may help extend the operating season.  The intent is to construct the new pool in the same area as 

the existing pool. 

Qualified applicants must be members in good standing with the Architectural Institute of British 

Columbia.  Preference will be given to applicants with demonstrated experience in public pool design 

and construction, including the health authority permitting process and applying the B.C. Guidelines for 

Pool Design. 

Interested applicants should submit a list of qualifications and experience for potential team members 

along with references related to prior pool design, public engagement, and construction management 

projects.  Accompanying this should also be a schedule of rates for services and disbursements.  A “per 

trip” estimate for travel disbursements for project team members should also be provided. 

Qualifications will be accepted until April 3, 2019 at 4:00pm.  Qualifications should be submitted to 

procurement@cityofenderby.com or City Hall, Attn. Pool Architect, P.O. Box 400, 619 Cliff Avenue, 

Enderby, BC V0E 1V0 or faxed to 250-838-6007. 
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